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UPDATE ON BIGL SHENZHEN’S OPERATIONS 
 

 
 
The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Broadway Industrial Group Limited (the “Company”) refers to 
its announcement dated 16 March 2022 in relation to the ‘Update on BIGL Shenzhen’s Operations’. 
 
The Board wishes to update that the local government in Shenzhen, People’s Republic of China has 
announced that all non-essential manufacturing operations may be resumed on 19 March 2022 for 
factories and employees located in the Pingshan area. The earlier directive on resuming full operations 
on 21 March 2022 remains unchanged. In line with the local government’s latest directive, BIGL 
Technologies (Shenzhen) Co., Ltd. has, on 19 March 2022, resumed about 85% of its operations, and 
is expected to resume fully on 21 March 2022. 
 
The Company will continue to monitor the situation and will, in compliance with the requirements of the 
listing manual of the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited, make further announcement(s) 
(if necessary) at the appropriate time. 
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